
Children Awaiting Parents to hold Family Walk Sept. 20
August 25, 2008 - Upstate New York

The 2007 charity that BOMA Rochester supported (Children Awaiting Parents) will hold their
upcoming Family Walk on Saturday, September 20th at Ontario Beach Park. The event starts at 10
a.m. and features a 2.5 mile course, activities for children, and refreshments.
Sponsorship opportunities include the following:
* $5,000 Tital Wave Sponsor: Includes corporate logo on front of Family Walk brochure, Family Walk
T-Shirts, Family Walk poster and link on www.chidrenawaitingparents.org. Sponsor gets recognized
on all public service announcements on T.V. and radio. Corporate banner displayed at Family Walk
start and finish. Recognized in CAP's newsletter, Adoption Link.
* $2,500 Pier Sponsor: Includes corporate logo on front of Family Walk brochure, Family Walk
T-Shirts, Family Walk poster and link on www.chidrenawaitingparents.org. Corporate banner
displayed at the event. Recognized in CAP's newsletter, Adoption Link.
* $1,000 Lighthouse Sponsor: Includes corporate logo on front of Family Walk brochure, Family
Walk T-Shirts and link on www.chidrenawaitingparents.org. Recognized in CAP's newsletter,
Adoption Link.
* $500 Sand Castle Sponsor: Includes corporate logo on front of Family Walk brochure and Family
Walk T-Shirts.
For more information about the event, please visit www.childrenawaitingparents.com or contact
Maryjane Link at (585) 232-5110 or maryjane@capbook.org.
In 1972, a group of children advocates, including adoptive parents of children considered "hard to
place," gathered around a kitchen table and developed The CAP Book to let people know about the
many local children waiting for families. Today, Children Awaitng Parents is a national leader in
finding families who can provide safe and permanent homes for older children, those with disabilities
and sibling group.
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